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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please see the below important dates and information that you may find useful for this new 

academic year.  

 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 
Home Learning can be found every week on our School website or here. 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 

22nd October Stay & Play - 2pm-3.15pm 

25th October Last day of term 

28th 0ct-1st Nov HALF TERM WEEK 

31st October Secondary School Applications – DEADLINE 

4th November First day back to school after the half term 

4th-8th November Parent Meetings 

14th November School Photos 

29th November Wreath Making Workshop - PTA 

20th December Last day of the Autumn Term 

6th January First day of the Spring Term 

3rd – 4th April  Y5 Residential to London 

22nd – 25th April  Y6 residential to St Georges House 

 

 

 

 

Secondary School Applications – DEADLINE 31.10.24 

Applications for your child to start in year 7 at secondary school in September 2025 opened on 1st 

September 2024 and will close on 31st October 2024. The closing date is looming, if you haven’t yet 

applied for your childs secondary school please do so by the end of this month. Here is the link to 

submit your application; www.devon.gov.uk/admissionsonline. Any late applications may be at a 

disadvantage, so please make sure you apply on time, to ensure the best chance of your child getting 

into their preferred school. 

 

 

 

Executive Head Teacher 
Melanie Smallwood 
Head of School  
Sarah Rushworth 
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4th-8th November – Parent Meetings 

We will be holding parent meetings afterschool between 4th-8th November. This is a chance to discuss 

your childs progress with their teacher and look at the work they have been doing in class. There will 

be a sign-up sheet on the classroom door with the designated dates and times. Please sign yourself up 

for a time slot.   

 

 

3rd – 4th April – Y5 Residential to London 

Just a reminder to pay the non-refundable deposit of £65 by Thursday 

31st October via Eduspot/SchoolMoney if your child would like to go on the 

London Residential. 

 

 

 

22nd – 25th April – Y6 Residential to St Georges House 

Just a reminder to pay the non-refundable deposit of £60 by Friday 18th 

October via Eduspot/SchoolMoney if your child would like to go to the St 

Georges House Residential.  

 

 

14th November – School Photos 

Tempest Photography will be coming in to take individual and sibling photos. 

 

 

Coats 

Please could you make sure that your child arrives to school with a coat. 

With the upcoming change in season and the unpredictable showers we are having, 

it's important to have their coat at hand so they can go out for some fresh air 

during break/lunch times. 

 

 

 

Music Lessons 

Ania provides students the opportunity to learn the flute and piano and she 

currently has availability to take on a few more students. The lessons take place 

within the school day. If your child would like to take up flute or piano lessons, 

please email Ania directly on aniaflute@gmail.com to discuss and arrange. 

 

 

 

B&N Farm Foods raised £126 for the PTA! 

Children from Langtree school went over to Langtree Parish Hall market to collect the money and give 

their thanks. 

 



2nd October - Stay & Play 

Come and join our stay and play session on 22nd October 2pm-3.15pm in our early years space. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



PTA Wreath Making Workshop 
 

Join Us for a Festive Wreath-Making Evening!  

 

Get into the Christmas spirit and unleash your creativity at our Christmas Wreath-Making Workshop!  

Whether you're a crafting pro or a total beginner, you'll have a fantastic time making a beautiful 

wreath to take home and proudly display.  

 
What to expect: A Glass of bubbly on arrival Refreshments provided by the PTA Mulled wine, mince 

pies, and festive music. - A relaxed, fun evening with friends or family!  

 

Date: 29th November 
Time: 7pm - 9pm 
Location: Langtree School Hall  

 

Please note: Wreath bases and foliage will be supplied, but please bring your own secateurs and 

decorations.  

 
Spaces are limited, so don't miss out on the chance to make something truly special this Christmas!  

 

Book your tickets here:  https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/langtree-pta/t-yayjpvx 
 

 
 

 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/langtree-pta/t-yayjpvx


Free Autism understanding training for parents and carers 
You can attend if your child is on the pathway or has a diagnosis. Please click on the link for further 

information. 

https://www.devon.gov.uk/education-and-families/send-local-offer/about-send-and-the-local-

offer/what-is-send/communication-and-interaction/autism-and-us/ 
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